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In reply to your letter of the 27th

July last addressed to the Hon. Mr. Oliver, relating to

the affairs of the Miomac Indians of Prince Edward

I have to say that in so far as the wharf is concerned

item was included by the Public Works Department in the

dupplementary Estimetes 1906-7 for this work and submitted

Aking
question of

to Council, but was not allowed.

provision for this work in the Estitates of this Department

will be submitted to the Deputy Minister on his rets

 plumbia, where he is at present.

Is the application for a post

office on Lennox Island, the Post Office Dep

restigation nade when it was leare

tween Lennox Island and Port Hill is only two mil

that it is only a bile from the shore

land, so that they can easily get or mail their le

Papers as they have business in that direction.

It was also stated that the corre

would be so small that very little Revenue would accrue,

while the mail supply would cost considerable. For the

Ons the Post Office Department regretted that

unable to see its way to authorise a post office

Kland.
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